
Hamilton County Sheriff's Office 

Jim Neil, Sheriff  

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

 

MEDIA CONTACT:  

David Daugherty – ddaugherty@sheriff.hamilton-co.org or Office (513) 946-6439; Cell (513) 328-3100 

Public Record Requests:   

 Jessica Jones jljones@sheriff.hamilton-co.org  

Mugshot Requests:  

 Identification@sheriff.hamilton-co.org or call (513) 946-6230  

HAMILTON COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

MANDATORY MASK PROTOCOL  

 

Cincinnati, Ohio, July 08, 2020 – On July 7, 2020, Governor Mike DeWine 

issued a mandate for anyone in Hamilton County to wear a mask or face covering 

while Hamilton County remains in a Level 3 (Red) status.  The mandate will take 

effect today at 6:00 p.m. and will be reevaluated weekly.  Governor DeWine further 

indicated this mandate will be enforced by state and local officials.   

The Hamilton County Sheriff’s Office supports the initiative to wear a mask or 

face covering to help prevent the further spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19).  

Because is a health related order, the Hamilton County Sheriff’s Office will not 

enforce this mandate.  Citizens should not call a Sheriff’s District, Communications 

Center (513-825-2280) or (9-1-1)  for potential violations of this health related 

mandate.  Instead, citizens may file complaints with the Hamilton County Public 

Health on their website at www.hcph.org. 
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